
Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2015-M-091 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Spruce Drive Update 

Agenda Date: December 10, 2015 

Attachments: 

RECOMMENDATION 

To be received for information. 

INFORMATION 

Further to the Memo of September 17, 2015 staff have followed up with the consulting engineer to 
assist in reducing the budget impact of estimated over runs in the project and finalizing the tender 
documents for issue in December. 

The tender will include some items as options and submissions are to be priced as such. Other items 
will be negotiated prior to finalizing an agreement with a construction company once we see the prices 
that come back for the project. The tender is scheduled to be advertised in the next week or two and 
will close sometime in February. The engineers have been directed to finalize the documents and 
advertise the project.  

Once pricing has been received, we will be able to reassess the project costs and an update will 
be provided to Council at that time. 
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